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European Aviation Safety Agency

Jules Kneepkens ¢ Rulemaking Director

Cologne, 10 0KT. 1012
RHA/kgu/R(4) 2012(D)54565
COPIES SENT TO:

Members of RAG/SSCC

Members of the Production & Maintenance
TAG

SENT ONLY VIA E-MAIL

Subject: Invitation to the Conference “SMS in Part-M and Part-145" (MDM.055)
Cologne, 13 December 2012 (Maritim Hotel Cologne)

Attachment: Registration form

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am pleased to invite you to attend the Conference “SMS in Part-M and Part-145" to
be held in Maritim Hotel Cologne, Heumarkt 20, 50667 Kéln, on 13 December 2012,
from 09:00 to 17:00.

The Continuing Airworthiness Section of the Product Safety Department will present the
main elements of the NPA to be published in December 2012 as part of rulemaking task
MDM.055. This presentation will primarily focus on proposed changes to Part-M and Part-
145. The objective of task MDM.055 is to amend Regulation (EC) No 2042/2003 and
corresponding AMCs/GM, in order to:

o adopt streamlined organisation management system requirements considering
ICAO standards and recommended practices on SMS.

e review Section B to align with relevant authority requirements in Part-ARA/Part-
ARO, to enhance consistency and support the implementation of SSPs in the
framework of the European Aviation Safety Programme (EASP).

We kindly ask you to confirm your participation to our functional mailbox
(R4-workshops@easa.europa.eu) by Wednesday, 5 December 2012, using the
attached registration form. In order to help preparing the conference you may also use
this form to submit your questions related to the NPA of task MDM.055.
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For organisational reasons, attendance will be limited to two participants per
organisation. Please note that the conference is only open to registered participants, who
will receive an e-mail confirmation of their registration.

Yours faithfully,
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